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MINUTES 

Present: L. Saldarriaga, S. Potter, A. Tontcheva, M. Jimenez, R. Turner, M. Abbani, P. Doucette, A. 
Grant 

 
A. Guided Pathways: Polly Parker and Chih Lew gave a description of the Guided Pathways 

program. 

B. SLO status: R. Turner reported that in Spring, only Chem-21B was assessed. He is 

preparing for the Fall SLOs. SLOs are on track in the Department. 

C. Part-timer hiring in progress: The hiring is going well.  

 
D. Chem-4 prerequisites: The Department will discuss a non-credit companion course to help 

Chem-1A students to succeed. The Department is interested in discussing changing the 

Chem-1A prerequisite to Math-170. A. Grant noted that the CCC will no longer work on 

courses that are not due for review. 

E. Announcements: Faculty expressed interest in trying ECC Connect to communicate better 

with students. 


